From: Gloria Tran

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: [BULK] Permit for hog farm
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 4:02:03 PM

This email is being written to strongly encourage the Department of Environmental
Quality to deny the hog farm a permit (Regulation 5). This hog farm is a definite
threat to the water quality of the Buffalo River. Besides being a national and state
treasure for us to enjoy, the Buffalo River brings in millions of dollars every year in
tourist revenue which supports 582 jobs.

It is not a matter of if the hog waste from this farm will pollute the waters of the
Buffalo, but when this will happen. Some studies indicate the water quality is
already being affected.

Please vote "NO" on this permit from the hog farm. Your children and

grandchildren will thank you.

Sincerely,

Gloria Williams Tran
2978 N. Apatite Drive
Fayetteville, AR 72704
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